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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $209, 125 
Income to date: $151, 367 
Needed: $57, 758 
 
Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 
scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Speaker: Eric Peters 

Worship Service Leader:  Walter Dyck 

Song Leader:  Jake Friesen 

Pianist:  Viola Fehr  

Date:  July 18th, 2021  

Community Announcements 

 

Missionfest Manitoba 

Mark your calendars! The next Missionfest 
Manitoba is scheduled for February 4-6, 2022 at 
Church of the Rock in Winnipeg! For more 
information, visit www.missionfestmanitoba.org 

  

One Hope Canada 

One Hope Canada presents more Drive-in 
concerts! The closest one to us is in Winnipeg on 
August 11th, 2021, at North Kildonan MB Church 
at 7pm. The free concerts feature, Manitoba’s own 
“Prairie Joe” (a well-known country Gospel band 
that entertains and inspires with their own blend 
of downhome music.) More information at 
onehopecanada.ca/events 

 

 

 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 
  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 

July 25 – Keith Friesen 
Aug 1st - Gerry Giesbrecht 
Aug 8th-  Keith Friesen 
 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 
worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 
Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 
-Helen Janzen 
 
  
  
 
  

Missionaries 

Ryan Thiessen 
Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 
Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 
  Christ Jesus, you are the head of our church, and 
you bring us together in unity.  Help us to keep our 
eyes on you in all we do as a congregation. Amen. 

 

Church Announcements 

-What a joy to once again be able to meet 
together as a congregation in the same 
building!   

 

-Pastor Keith would love to connect with you - 
whether it is at the church, or at your home, or 
out at a park or restaurant.  If you’re interested in 
getting together for a visit, a coffee, or a meal, 
please reach out to Keith either through email, 
phone, or text and set a time that works to get 
together. 

 

-The Sunday School memory passage for this 
summer is Ephesians 4:1-6.  Please join us in 
memorizing these verses! May God bless us and 
speak to us as we hide His Word in our hearts.  

Ephesians 4:1-6  

“As a prisoner for the Lord, I urge you to live 
a life worthy of the calling you have received. 
Be completely humble and gentle; be 
patient, bearing with one another in love. 
Make every effort to keep the unity of the 
Spirit through the bond of peace.  There is 
one body and one Spirit, just as you were 
called to one hope when you were called; 
one Lord, one faith, one baptism; one God 
and Father of all, who is over all and through 
all and in all.” 

 

Sunday, July 18, 2021 
 

Welcome & Announcements 
Call to Worship & Prayer 

Worship in Song  
Prayer  

Worship in Song 
Scripture Reading – Acts 2:42-47 

Message – “Our Church” 
Closing Song 
Benediction 

 

 

Sunday School will resume in September! 

 

 

 
Prayer 

-Continue in prayer for Helen Suderman (Aunt of 
Gerry Giesbrecht) as was mentioned in the prayer 
chain email.   

 

Verse for the Week 

  “All who believed were together and had all things 
in common.” Acts 2:44 

Community Announcement 

 

-Eden Foundation’s Head for the Hills 2021 is going 
to happen and we hope you’ll come join us again 
this year.  We hope by September 11th, restrictions 
will have been largely lifted.  Regardless of the rules 
in place at the time of the event, we’re going to do 
our very best to comply and at the same time 
provide you with a wonderful riding experience. For 
more information and to register, please visit 
www.edenhealthcare.ca  

 

 

 

 


